## From: Your Student and ALL of us at James L Dennis

## **Thank You for your Generous Donation!**

We wanted to send a special Thank You for donating to our "Dollars for Dolphins" Direct Donation Fundraising Campaign. We know that families sacrifice and work very hard to contribute in support of our amazing school and students. This effort is met with great gratitude and appreciation. Donations help provide extras and fill the gap that our tax dollars don't cover + 100% of your donation will be used at the school, to benefit the teachers and students directly – not a 3<sup>rd</sup> party trying to make a cut in products or services.

We look forward to an amazing year - making Forever Memories & reaching new heights because of your help! The funds raised will be used in a variety of ways...from seeding events and providing classroom supplies, to enrichment programs, new technology and equipment. We hope you'll join us at the PTO Meetings to vote on the different ways these funds will get applied for the 2019-2020 school year!

## Thank you for contributing to the kids, the school and a better tomorrow! You Make A Difference!

Note: If you donated online, an automated receipt for tax deduction purposes will be in your email. If you would like a receipt for any cash or check donations, please email us and we can provide the necessary details/receipt. Your support means the world to us!

JLD PTO - jldpto@gmail.com | www.jldpto.com

